
On Tuesday March 3rd the PSAC Toronto Regional Women’s Committee will be holding a letter 

We will write letters to writing event & pizza party! 

Canadian Government officials asking them to make 

changes to government policy and practice. The campaigns 

we will address are: 1) Missing and Murdered Indigenous 

Women and 2) Have a Heart for First Nation’s Children, 

which is about caring Canadians working together to ensure 

that First Nations children have proper services that make 

them feel proud of who they are ! This act of letter writing 

promotes the basic human rights of some of the most 

vulnerable members of our Canadian society. We will have 

tips and information available to help you with your letter 

writing. For those who wish we can provide a template to 

make it easy!   

All PSAC women are invited and encouraged to attend. 

Please come out and offer your support. If possible, bring some markers and other crafting material to 

make creative letters that will stand out. We will have supplies available also.  

When March 3, 2015 5:30-8:00pm  : 

Where: Large Boardroom, 90 Eglinton Ave. East, Suite 608  

Who All PSAC Women are invited : 

Please RSVP to Secretary maclellan.lynda@gmail.com Please let us know if you   

have any allergies we need to be aware of. Also this is a Nut & Peanut free event. 

Thank you!  

We hope to empower ALL members to write letters on these pressing Human Rights issues. If you are 

unable to attend but would still like to send letters, please contact the committee for further details. 
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